
12/02/2017 

950 Pennsylvania Avene NW [20530-0001] 

Washington D.C. 

 

Dear High Solicitor Generales of the united states Noel Francisco, 

 

 

It has come to our direct notice you are in receipt of highly confidential documents that directly 

concern national security matters that are serious in scope. As such, please do not disclose the 

nature of the files to others at the Department of Justice since you will be directly supervising 

this case from now onward.  

 

Please be advised you should rendezvous with Chris Wray of the FBI directly, as he will not 

have all the available files and information as of yet. Be aware of the high profile nature of the 

case, and thus we directly request you summon a militia military attaché to protect both Mike 

Flynn and David Cattler.  

 

We have been informed they are now DS related direct targets like Dwight Hammond, and as 

such will need to be insulated during this incoming time. Likewise, the administration has all the 

necessary need to know information and Jeff S. will play a more minor role to assure transition.  

 

The signal is code red. An envoy is dispatched to protect the high solicitor general’s office near 

the capital. There may be a slight disruption in services while proper oversight is restored.  

 

Thank you again for your direct and highly sought attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Signature: _________________ 

 

 

 


